
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Hello from ClearCaptions™ 

Your local ClearCaptions Title IV ADA Specialist, Sandra 

McElwee, will be on site Thursday, November 8th. She will be 

available to explain how you can receive a NO COST caption 

phone and captioning service if your hearing loss makes it  

difficult for you to use the phone. 

 

Where: Belltower Community Center 

Date: Thursday, November 8, 2018 

Time: 9am to 1:00 p.m. 
For more information call Sandra 949-324-5529 

email:sandra.mcelwee@clearcaptions.com 

clearcaptions.com 


